
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WORK PLAY PRAY GROW 

SUMMER TERM 2014 - Friday 9th May 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Our learning culture at St. Theresa’s 

is all about having a go. Children are 

rewarded for challenging themselves, 

by trying something that may be hard 

and then persevering with it. This is 

for everyone including the high fliers! 

It’s about being a have a go Mo! When 

we do this we make good progress, 

we’re not held back – in fact, the sky is 

the limit. Next week our year 6 

children will be sitting their Key Stage 

2 SATs. We wish them all the very 

best of luck. They have worked hard; 

they have persevered. If any Year 6 

can do it, they can! 

Have a great weekend! 

  Miss Kelly 

    
 

 

Year 1 Phonics Meetings 
Many thanks to all the parents who 
attended the Y1 Phonics Meetings this 

week. We hope that you found the 
meeting and your information pack useful. 
Packs have been sent home for all those 

unable to attend. If you have any 
questions, Miss Sultana, Miss Row or 

myself will be happy to answer them. 
Thank you for your support. 
Miss Johnson 

 
School Dinner Menu Meeting 

Emilia Arvstrand NHS Food Nutritionist met 

with parents this week. She listened to the 

views of the parents who attended. We will be 

sending out a questionnaire later in the term so 

that any possible changes to the menu by the  

Local Authority reflect the views of the 

majority.  

Breakfast Club                      

Next week the Breakfast Club will be £1 

for all the Yr 6 children. You can have a 

cooked breakfast from 7:45am to 8:40am. 

This is to ensure that all children are at 

school bright and early as some of you 

travel quite a distance! 
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SATs week for Year 6 Mon 12 to Fri 16th May 
Half Term Mon 26th to Fri 30th May 
Secondary Transfer Meeting for Yr 4 & Yr 5 Parents Wed 21st May 6:30pm 
Yr 6 School Journey Meeting Thurs 22nd May 3:30pm 
Ten Ten Theatre Group Wed 4th June 
Year 6 School Journey Mon 16th to Fri 20th June 
Barnet Music Festival – Glee Club 25th June 1pm to 9pm 
Year 6 Production Thurs 10th July 6:30pm Year 6 Leavers Mass Tues 15th July 9:30am 
Summer Fair Sat 28th June Family BBQ Saturday 12th July 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Early Closing 1pm – Friday 4th April – Don’t forget your early closing slips! 
 

Rec Hugo – Fantastic maths work on doubling 

Filip P Fantastic number sentences 

Y1 

Blue 

Samuel Making progress in writing 

Mia Always being helpful in class 

Y1 Red Jack – for trying hard in his work 

Gracie- Contributing to class discussions 

James- Using his learning muscles in 

phonics 

Y2 Kourosh – Fabulous contribution to class 

discussions 

Zeno – making an effort with his 

behaviour and working hard 

Y3 Emi – For her interesting riddle 

Michael Working hard on problem solving 

Y4 Zephyros Impressive imagination in art 

Luca – Continual improvement in story 

writing 

Y5 David – Excellent performance in 

assembly 

Y6 Sophia Consistent diligence and good 

attitude 

Sorcha Exemplary positive attitude 

 

Well done to everyone who tried their best 

this week and worked hard to challenge 

themselves. 

  - 

St Patricks won the most housepoints this week! 

 

 

Please check our website for regular updates 
about events. It also contains policies, term 
dates, uniform guidelines and useful links.  
Read our Blogs from a variety of staff published  
on the website! 
Letters about clubs, trips and school events are 
distributed regularly - please check book bags! 
Our school texting system will inform you of 
events, dates and deadlines! 
Our Class Parent Reps may be able to help and 
guide you if you are new to the school and can 
keep you updated about our school throughout 
the year. 
The School Office can deal with queries 
regarding school dinners, uniform, term dates, 
illness, holidays and payments. 
Your child's annual report will be issued later this 
Summer Term. 
Open Evening will take place later in the 
Summer Term - come and see all our fantastic 
classrooms and brilliant displays! 
 
 
 

If you wish to talk to your child's class teacher 
please make an appointment with them via the 
school office. 

 
  

 
Year 6 had the best attendance this week, 

with 100% attendance! Excellent Yr 6!!!!  

99% of children in the school came to school 

every day this week. Well done. 

KEEP IN TOUCH: St Theresa’s Primary 

School, East End Rd, LONDON N3 2TD  

Tel: 0208 346 8826 Email: 

office@sttheresas.barnetmail.net  

Fax: 0208 3460215 
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